
 

 

 

Linda’s tenure at Lifeline began as a part time position in 2002 in what was then NW Deaf 
Addictions Center (NWDAC). She was part of the team that moved from the old facility to the new 
Clark County Center for Community Health Building in 2006. In 2009, she moved from NWDAC to 
oversee mental health billing. Over time, she advanced to overseeing all billing and data entry. 
Earlier this year she added the oversight of the Admission Department.  
 
Linda’s strengths are evident in the progressive responsibilities she has assumed over the years. 
She thrives in identifying procedural challenges and then uses her strong analytical and problem 
solving skills, combined with available resources, to resolve them. Her reward is when she has 
taken a challenging situation and turned it into smooth running machine. 
 
Linda has a full family life outside of Lifeline with two grown children and a love for travel. She and 
her husband will travel to Ireland in late September to celebrate their 25th wedding anniversary. In 
her free time she likes to participate in the most seasonally appropriate activities of knitting, hiking, 
gardening and cooking. Thanks Linda for all you do for Lifeline!  
 


